
McKenna, Neil

From: Taipalus, Madison (SPAC/PSPC) <madison.taipalus@canada.ca>
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 4:51 PM
To: Stickney, Matt
Cc: Church, Leslie (SPAC/PSPC); Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: RE: Connecting - Minister Murray and Madison Taipalus

Hey Matt-

Thanks for the heads up. I will connect with Jonathan from her office. I can offer to share my contact info with any
concerned stakeholders.

Hope you're doing okay too! All the best!

Madison Taipalus
Regional Advisor- Western and Northern Canada
Conseillere regionale - Ouest et Nord du Canada
PSPC/SPAC
Cell: 613-203-3602

From: Stickney, Matt [ma i Ito: Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.cal
Sent: April 26, 2020 09:58
To: Taipalus, Madison (SPAC/PSPC) <madison.taipalus@canada.ca>
Cc: Church, Leslie (SPAC/PSPC) <leslie.church@canada.ca>; Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC) <caitlin.mullan-
boudreau@canada.ca>
Subject: FW: Connecting - Minister Murray and Madison Taipalus

Hey Madison,

Hope you're well! Minister Murray is concerned that we're not looking at options for PPE out of Taiwan (she's hearing it
from her constituents).

You may want to talk to Jonathan from her constit. I think he's distributed the Buy and Sell page but Joyce wasn't
positive. I got the feeling she may want some of her constituents to have an outlet to share their concerns about how
we need to diversify our strategy to include Taiwan (which I imagine we are).

Talk soon!

Matt

From: Stickney, Matt
Sent: Sunday, April 26, 2020 9:55 AM
To: 'joyce.murray'
Cc: 'Murray, Joyce - M.P.' <joyice.murray@parl.gc.ca>; Taipalus, Madison (SPAC/PSPC) <madison.taipalus@canada.ca>
Subject: Connecting - Minister Murray and Madison Taipalus

Hi Minister,



Thank you for taking the time to chat yesterday. I am connecting you with Madison Taipalus in Minister Anand's
office. She is the Western Desk and is able to answer any questions or inquiries that potential suppliers may have.

I have spoken with Leslie (Chief of Staff) and Caitlin (Director of Operations) about ensuring that we are looking at a
diverse supplier pool including Taiwan and they assured me we are, but if you have leads, we'd love to hear about them.

Thank you,

Matt

Matt Stickney
Executive Director of Operations I Directeur general des operations
Office of the Prime Minister I Cabinet du Premier Ministre
M: 613-769-7797
E: Matt.StickneyPpmo-cpm.gc.ca 
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